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What a pleasure it is to meet all of the   
children and see them settle so nicely into 
their new class. They are a lovely group! 

If you have any questions or concerns   re-
garding your child, please do not hesitate 

to speak to us.  
We are here to help.  

  

Curriculum: We are learning… 

Our topic this term is: Marvellous me! 

We will be using these texts: Clap your hands, Starting nursery, Spot goes to nursery 

We will be learning the rhymes: 5 little ducks, 3 little monkeys, 5 Fat sausages 

We will set activities that encourage the children to explore. We will work with the children to develop their communication skills 

through Speech and Language activities and build up their tolerance to different experiences and learn through a sensory approach.  

                                                           
                             
 
 

 

 

 

 

Please would it be possible to send 

in a pair of wellies and spare clothes  

as we go outside in all weathers. 

 

This half term we will be working with 

the children to  
 

• Learning our routines  

• Communicate using signs/

symbols/ words 

• Explore new areas  

• Develop our sensory tolerances 

• Learning what we like to do and 

what needs more practice 
 


